SLT senior center meeting
postponed 1 week

South Lake Tahoe and El Dorado County elected officials have
rescheduled the April 13 senior center meeting.

It will now be April 20 at 1:30pm at the senior center in
South Lake Tahoe.

The meeting is being billed as an opportunity to identify the
future needs of the senior center.
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